
                                                                                                                                                     

Worship. 

Our service this morning at 10-30 a.m. will be led by Rev Professor Frances Young. Tea, coffee and 

biscuits will be available in the hall after the service. 

As next Wednesday is Ash Wednesday, the first day of Lent, the mid-week Communion Service 

(normally held on Thursdays), will be held in the church at 10-30 a.m. It will be led by friends from 

Christ Church and everyone will be welcome. 

Next Sunday, 9th March our service will be led by our Minister Rev Jonathan Haigh. The service will 

include Holy Communion. After the service we will gather in the hall to get a drink and then hold our 

Church Council Meeting. 

On 16th March David Green will lead our worship. 

This week’s activities. 

Monday 3rd March   9-00 a.m. Morning Prayers 

Tuesday 4th March   9-00 a.m. Morning Prayers 

14-00 to 16-00 The Memory Café, organised by AgeUK Sheffield 

and supported by volunteers from our church and Christ Church, 

will meet in the hall. 

Wednesday 5th March 10-30 a.m. Mid-week Communion service (see above). 

 10-30 – 13-00 Our Welcoming Space will be open in the hall. There 

will be tea, coffee and biscuits available plus a light lunch, as well 

as opportunities to play board games, read newspapers or just chat 

to new or longstanding friends. 

Grace Food Bank. 

The next two collections will be on Mondays 10th and 24th March. 

Tuesday Group. 

Our next meeting will be on Tuesday 11th March at 14-30 in the Church Hall. Heather Thomas will be 

telling us all about “The Goboka Rwanda Trust”, and some of the life-changing projects undertaken by 

the Trust. She will also be bringing some items to sell to raise much needed funds for the Trust. 

Refreshments served afterwards. All ladies welcome. Guests £4. 
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Farewell to the Belbin’s. 

Last Sunday was the last service before Keith and Rosemary moved to their new home in Hoylake. To 

recognise their long and faithful service to the church Margaret Millican presented them with a pewter 

vase. Afterwards we enjoyed the delicious cakes that Keith and Rosemary had brought to share with us. 

As often, the moment was captured by John Doornkamp. 

 

 

   

If anyone wants their new address, please speak to John Bailey. 


